
 

 
 
Take Stock in Children Scores $10,000 
 

The draft picks are in – and our Take Stock in Children program made the team!  The program recently 
received $10,000 through the Orlando Magic Youth Fund, a McCormick Foundation fund.  The awards 
were announced in a ceremony on Thursday, February 5, at the Dr. Phillips Center for the Performing 
Arts.   

The OMYF-MFF grant award will be matched dollar for dollar by the Foundation for Stanley Tate 
Project STARS Scholarships to provide four two-year college scholarships to deserving scholars in the 
program. 

The Foundation for Seminole County Public School is one of 21 nonprofit organizations in Orange, 
Seminole and Osceola counties sharing $1 million in donations. We are honored to be recognized and 
congratulate OMYF-MFF on their 25 years of giving. Thank you OMYF! 

  
 
 
 


